
  Information for Visitors 

Data Protection Act 2018 

Your name and contact details are being collected to  

assist the NHS Test and Trace service for tracing close  

recent contacts of anyone testing positive for  

coronavirus. It will be given to NHS Test and Trace on  

request in the event that it is required for contact tracing 

purposes. We will not use it for any other purpose, and 

will destroy it after twenty one days.  

 

You have a right to access and correct any information we 

hold about you. For any questions about this notice 

please contact the Council’s Information Governance and 

Data Protection Officer on 01636 655216 or via email on 

freedom@nsdc.info 
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